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Pumpkins For a Cause!
This past summer AO grew and harvested produce from our 10-acre Eminidowang
Kitigaan (Ahe-men-ni-duh-wung Kit-ah-gawn) which means Spirit Garden for everyone.

This past week we harvested 7 truckloads of PUMPKINS just in time for
Halloween!

These pumpkins are available on a donate-what-you can basis and can be picked
up at 236 Woodhaven rd., Kitchener. 

Finally, we will be available at 236 Woodhaven Rd,
from 9:00 to 3:00 October 26, 27, 28 and 10:00 to 2:00
on Saturday October 29th during our Halloween
Carnival and Family Fire. 

Donations can be made at https://aocan.org/donate/
or by cash onsite. If you cannot make it during these
times, you can donate online and pick up your
pumpkin at your convenience. 

Anishnabeg Outreach

We are seeking donations for the pumpkins because we bought a refrigerator truck a
couple of years ago which is almost ready for delivery. Unfortunately, because of
supply chain issues and delays, the truck now costs $60,000 more than planned and
granted at the beginning of the pandemic. 

We could have cancelled the truck but we
need it to continue to deliver essential food
and supplies to the Indigenous families we
support. 

We are hoping our pumpkins wil be able to
make up some of this shortfall for the
truck which essentially provides food and
necessities to Indigenous families in need.

https://aocan.org/donate/

